

A-W Friendship Homes, Inc Zenith Foster Family Agency

Mrs. Ella Washington, Founder

July 13, 2009

Access Control Security, Inc.

P.O. Box 3791

Chatsworth, Ca. 91313-3791

Dear Sirs:

Greetings, I hope this letter has reached you all in good spirits.

I would first like to thank you for your services rendered to our company during the week of the 4th of July. I would also like to add that the guard assigned to us was an OUTSTANDING and PROFESSIONAL individual. His name is Moses. Moses was never late, always courteous, helpful and basically on the job. We felt very secure and at ease knowing he was there overnight watching the booth.

The very next time we are in need of security services, we will acquire Access Security and hopefully get Moses again.

Thank you so much and know you are greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Walter J. Washington III

CEO/Executive Director